WreathsForTheFallen.org

Monthly Meeting via Conference Call

June 2013

The June monthly meeting for WreathsForTheFallen.org was held via a
conference call on Tuesday June 11, 2013 at 7:00 pm.

The conference call originated at 7:00 pm and was moderated by John Thomas
our President.

Those participating in the call were John Thomas, Bill & Fran Kokett, Ron
Robbins, Carrie Johnson, Tom Norgaard, Norv Pervier and Jerry Ratcliff.

Treasurer’s Report: Ron Robbins reported that the balance in the checking
account was $ 3,960.48. John Thomas said that the donations for every month were
up from the same period from last year.

Discussion Included:

State Fair Booth — We have been invited to have a booth at the MN State
Fair for the 3™ Annual Military Appreciate Day on August 27" 2013. Norv
Pervier has been taking care of the paperwork. There is a $70.00 fee to be
included on the State Fair’s insurance and everyone present for the
conference call agreed that it was OK to go ahead with the fee and the
paperwork. The deadline to commit is June 19" so Norv will get the
paperwork in ASAP. It is one day from 8:00 to 4:00. 6:30am set up. We
will also get free fair admission tickets. Jerry Ratcliff also was very
interested in attending. Norv will also take care of the insurance
requirement to be able to have the booth.

PayPal — John Thomas updated us on the PayPal program.

Clearwater County Fair — Tom Norgaard has offered to work a booth for
WEFTF at the Clearwater County Fair in Bagley MN. This will be the



American Legion Booth. He needs brochures, business cards and name
tags. John will make sure Tom has everything he needs.

Community Representatives — We talked about the Community
Representatives and John is ordering more supplies for the kits that he is
putting together. Mention was made for getting some polo shirts for
people to wear at the fairs. John will check into that also.

Morrison County Fair — is August 8" — 11" 2013. We talked about doing
the same as we did last year — walk around and visit and hand out
brochures. We will also have a display set up in the Erickson Greenhouse
booth.

Next officers meeting will be on June 25™.

Next general meeting will be on Tuesday July 9t Planning on the meeting at the
VFW in Little Falls MN at 6:30 pm - unless plans change. Please watch your emails.

Adjourn- This conference call was adjourned at 7:39 pm. Thanks so much to
everyone who connected for the conference call!!

Minutes submitted by: Carrie Johnson

Secretary — WreathsForTheFallen.org
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John Thomas, President
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Please invite you family, friends and neighbors to join us at our meetings and also share our website
with them:

www.wreathsforthefallen.org. Also check us out on www/Facebook.com/WreathsForTheFallen.org



http://www.wreathsforthefallen.org/

